
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 

SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF FLORIDA

NOTICE 

The United States District Court for the Southern District of Florida is requesting a contractor to 
add an additional group (zone) of monitors for the jury seating area in Courtroom 1 at the James 
Lawrence King Federal Justice Building in Miami located at 99 N.E. 4th Street Miami FL 
33132 .  This group of monitors are to be incorporated into the courtroom’s existing video 
presentation system.

Proposal Due Date: Monday August 13, 2018 by 10.00 am  

Questions Due Date: Vendors must submit all questions in writing to the Contracting 

Officer via email by Monday August 6, 2018 by 10.00 am  EST.  

Answers to all questions submitted will be provided in writing to 

all vendors on the bidder’s list for this acquisition. 

This is a request for Open Market Pricing.  A fixed price award will be made from this RFQ 

based on the lowest priced, technically acceptable offer. 

Quotes and questions concerning this RFQ must be submitted electronically via email: 

Cira Torres,  Contracting Officer 

United States District Court 

Email: cira_torres@flsd.uscourts.gov 

If you are interested and would like to receive a copy of the RFQ, please email the Contracting 

Officer listed above.  

mailto:cira_torres@flsd.uscourts.gov



